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Milwaukee Police Association Endorses Kooyenga 
 
 
BROOKFIELD, Wis. -- Fifth State Senate District candidate Dale Kooyenga announced 
the endorsements of the Milwaukee Police Association and Waukesha County Sheriff 
Tuesday. The endorsements add to the list of Kooyenga’s history of supporting 
legislation that has increased funding for local police departments and improved 
resources.   
 
“I am proud to have the trust of the Milwaukee Police Association and the Waukesha 
County Sheriff,” says Kooyenga. “I support our men and women behind the badge and 
believe they need to be provided resources necessary to keep our residents safe.” 
 
Mike Crivello, President of Milwaukee Police Association: “Dale Kooyenga has been 
a consistent and strong advocate of policies that empower police to stop, deter, and 
effectively deal with crime.”  
 
Eric J. Severson, Waukesha County Sheriff: “Dale simply gets it. I support him, he 
supports us, and together we will work to protect you and our children.” 
 
 
 
 
In 2010, Dale Kooyenga was elected to represent the 14th District for the Wisconsin State 
Assembly. He has focused on reducing government waste, lowering taxes, and enacting 
effective educational reforms that focus on outcomes. He serves as a Major in the U.S. 
Army Reserve and lives in Brookfield with his wife, Jennifer, and their four children. 
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